
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

What an amazing year we have had with your children! To celebrate our fantastic learning journey, we have 

arranged for a special visitor to come with a variety of animals on Monday 8th July. Our visitor will be showing a 

mixture of fluffy, crawly and scaly animals to your child and your child will also get to hold them if they want to.  

We would also love to invite Parents/Carers to a Teddy Bear Picnic and outdoor learning morning (weather 

permitting). This will take place on Wednesday 3rd July. Our outdoor morning/picnic will start at 9:10am and 

Parents/Carers will need to leave by 10:20am. It would be great if your child could bring their own teddy to school to 

join in with the picnic.  

We will also be having our very own F2 Sports Day and we would love for Parents/Carers to come and watch us. Our 

Sports Day will be held on Friday 12th July at 2:15pm. Please send your child with their PE kit on this day as the 

children will get changed just before their sports day starts. Children will then return to class at 2:50pm and will 

need to be collected from their normal home time door at 3:15pm.  

We hope that you are able to join us!  

Thank you for your continued support,  

EYFS Team  

 

 

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouthprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 

 

 

http://www.athersleysouthprimary.co.uk/

